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NOTICE 

LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

 

The Village of Lyndonville Board of Trustees requests sealed bids for: 

 

PROJECT # 1 - SIDEWALK CONSTRUCTION 

 

Details may be requested from the Village Clerk's Office at 2 South Main Street, Lyndonville 

NY 14098 or by phone at (585) 765-9385. 

 

Sealed bids are to be in the hands of the Village Clerk by noon on Monday, July 31, 2023.  All 

bids will be publicly read during the August 7, 2023 Village Board meeting at 6:00pm.   

 

The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids. 

 

Teri M. Woodworth 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 
 


